Action Items: India: Do Not Deport Vulnerable Rohingya!

India has officially settled 14,000 Rohingya refugees out of the 1.2 million who are displaced throughout the
region, and is now poised to deport 10,000 back to Burma where they face persecution.

Contact

a. Indian Ambassador to the US:

H.E. Navtej Sarna.

Tel: 202 939 7010.

Email: ambassadoroffice@indiagov.org. Facebook:Click here.
Twitter: Click here.

b. Secretary General of the National Human Rights Commission of India: Shri Satyanarayan
Mohanty.

Tel: 91-11-24663211.

Email: sgnhrc@nic.in.

You may wish to cc former UN Envoy to Burma Vijay Nambiar as well: nambiarv@un.org

Talking Points
e India should not deport Rohingya to Burma where they are stripped of citizenship, face violence,
arrest, restrictions on movement and access to education and healthcare.
e India has until now respected the UNHCR mandate for refugees from Burma. It must continue to do
so and not deport Rohingya.
e India must officially urge Burma to recognize the Rohingya minority, close IDP camps, restore all
rights and integrate Rohingya back into public life.
Subscribe to our YouTube page. Like our Facebookand Twitter pages and share it with your friends for
up-to-date postings on all of our events, action alerts, legal and advocacy efforts.

Background

The Rohingya Muslims have been discriminated against for years in Burma but the past three decades have
witnessed untold brutality and persecution. Twenty two Nobel Prize laureates, Yale and Queen Mary Law
School’s have described the systemic violence they face as either “genocide”

State-sanctioned oppression has resulted in mass internal displacement and thousands of Rohingya fleeing
their ancestral homeland. The Rohingya seek shelter and refuge in neighboring countries, where unfortunately,
they are often unwanted and denied sanctuary; too often they fall into the clutches of violent, criminal human
traffickers.

What can we do for the Rohingya Muslim population?
Burma Task Force is working to create domestic and international pressure to improve the treatment of
Rohingya by the Burmese government. To date, with your help, our efforts have made a difference. Can we

count on you to continue your support for Burma Task Force? Will you help us be a voice for the persecuted?

We must not give up hope! We can be a voice for the Rohingya.
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